From: Baird, Jacqueline

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2015 8:23 PM

To: Rampson, Wendy

Subject: 2240 AA-Saline Rd Condos - NO

Jacquie Baird and Bruce Spiher

2364 Delaware Dr.; Ann Arbor, MI 48103

Dear Wendy Rampson,

I know you are being presented with a revised site plan to develop a road (Lambeth) in the Landsdown neighborhood that will provide access to new condos. I hope <u>you will not agree</u> with this.

Families have chosen and lived in the Landsdown area for generations now. They chose this location because of its safety for children and homeowners. We have very little vandalism or use of emergency services because of the nature of the neighborhood. DO NOT LET A CONDO GROUP INTERFEAR WITH THE SAFETY OF OUR CHILDREN AND OUR NEIGHBORHOOD. OUR CHILDREN WALK TO SCHOOL IN A VERY CONTROLLED ENVIRONMENT. DO NOT LET AN OUTSIDER DEVELOP A FREEWAY THROUGH OUR NEIGHBORHOOD ON A WHIM THAT IT WILL HELP THEM, NOT US. WE DO NOT NEED THESE DRIVE THROUGHS. LET THE CONDO ASSOCIATION GROUP SOLVE THIS PROBLEM FOR THEM WITHOUT INHABITING OUR NEIGHBORHOOD. WE WERE HERE FIRST AND DO NOT NEED THE EASEWAY. LOOK AT OUR EMERGENCY USE DATA. IT DOES NOT SUBSTATIATE THIS CHANGE. THE FIRE MARSHAL DOES NOT REQUIRE YHIS ADDITIONAL ENTRANCE TO THE CONDO COMPLEX. THEREFORE, PLEASE RESPECT THE RESIDENTS WHO'VE BEEN HERE A LONG TIME INSTEAD OF HAVING THE CONDO BUILDERS, WHO WILL NOT LIVE HERE, HAVE THEIR WAY.

Sincerely, Jacquie Baird and Bruce Spiher Born and raised in Ann Arbor. MI

NOTE:

- Please hear us and deny this use.
- New developments should not negatively impact established neighborhoods.

~~~~~~~~~~~~

Jacquie Baird

A² Virtual+

Clague Middle School Ann Arbor Public School System 734-994-1976 Ext. 31508 baird@aaps.k12.mi.us

~~~~~~~~~~